
GSEP Shop News –  
September 2024

All GSEP Shops will be closed for the Labor Day Holiday weekend. Fall hours resume on 
Tuesday, September 3, 2024.

Our regular schedule has some changes from last Troop Year. All shops will be closed 
on Mondays. On late nights, Shelly Ridge (Tuesday) and Valley Forge (Thursday) open at 

11am and close at 7pm. Shops close daily between 1 and 2pm.

New Leaders, we want to meet you! Join us for New Leader Mixers at 
GSEP Shops- meet GSEP Staff, network with other new leaders and get a 

free “I’m a Leader” patch with purchase!

 Tuesday, September 10 at Valley Forge from 5:30-7pm

 Saturday, October 5 at Jane Seltzer 10am-4pm

 Wednesday, October 9 at Shelly Ridge from 5:30-7pm

Let us help you get  
ready for Back to Troop with  

our Heat Press service! For just 
$10, we apply all insignia to your  

uniform so you’re ready for  
what comes next!

Earn a FREE bag with your  
uniform purchase! Buy your  

uniform, insignia and a handbook 
and get a My Girl Scout Kit 

bag free with purchase! While 
supplies last, see an associate for 

details.

Look for new JotForms in  
September for uniforms and  
badges! When you use our  

JotForms, your order is submitted 
right to a GSEP shop for  

fulfillment. And now you can 
order all your Troop needs on one 
form- all age levels and uniforms, 

insignia, badge requirements, 
badges and awards.

Build-a-Bear parties are  
better than ever at GSEP! 
From the booking process 
until the last guest leaves, 
our parties are filled with 

the stuff you’ll love. Find out 
more here:

https://bit.ly/GSEPBABParty

Get ready for fall activities 
with new fun patches available 

at GSEP Shops! All patches 
are $1.75 each. Don’t see what 
you’re looking for? Ask about 
special ordering patches from 

our huge catalog!

Luella is on the move again 
this fall! Find the mobile shop 
schedule on the shops page of 

the website.


